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RRCA Dance Academy 
Education - Experience - Excitement - Excellence. 

 

Congratulations to the River Raisin Ballet Company for another 

beautiful production of The Nutcracker! Special Thanks to all 

parents who volunteered their time to help make the production a 

success!  
 

                                             Melissa Moore, RRCA Dance Director 

Happy 

Holidays! 
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Reminders and Notes 
 

 Second Installment payments are overdue. 

If you have not paid yet, do so now. 

 

 A $25 deposit for each costume is due 

now. The average cost of a costume is 

between $30- $60. You will be invoiced 

for the costume balance in January.  
 

 We will have regularly scheduled classes 

on Monday, December 19
th
. On Tuesday, 

December 20
st
 we will hold Thursday 

classes to make up for Thanksgiving, and 

on Wednesday, December 21 we will hold 

Friday classes to make- up for Good 

Friday.  
 

 We will no longer follow the Monroe 

Public school system for our snow day 

closings. Class cancellations due to 

inclement weather will be sent through 

text, email, and voicemail. You can also 

check the website: 

www.riveraisincentre.org 

 

 The theme of the Spring Recital is Dr. 

Seuss’ Oh, The Places You’ll Go! As we 

begin working on recital dances, we 

remind you that attendance is extremely 

important. Excessive absenteeism may 

result in reduced participation in the 

dance. 

 

 No classes will be held December 22
nd

 – 

December 30
th
.  We will resume classes 

on Monday, January 2
rd

. Happy Holidays! 

 
 

Coming soon to the RRCA: 

 The Lowes Christmas Spectacular!  
Saturday, December 17 at 7:30  

Record numbers attended our 

production of The Nutcracker!  
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